Senate Bill 128
Proponent written testimony

Dear Honorable Chairman Tyson, Vice-Chair Peck, Ranking Minority Holland, and Committee Members:

As a single mother of 2 children who did not grow up with the easiest circumstances or home life
herself, one of my most important goals for my children is to make sure that they have a solid education
that will provide them a good foundation that | agree upon and have the opportunity to partner with
and serve as I'm able at the school to be actively involved in their education.

| fully believe that being able to find more avenues of opportunity for a private education for my
children and so many others is crucial especially during this time of the price of everything skyrocketing.
Life and finances are hard for a large portion of the population, myself included; not to mention the ever
increasing rate of school violence within the public school system.

Being able to receive this refundable tax credit would exponentially increase the opportunity for me to
provide for my children a much better educational experience as they travel through their K-12 journey.

I'kindly ask for your support of SB 128 for these reasons.
Thank you,

Miss Sarah Hoffman
Lawrence, KS




